
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
April 27, 2019 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Ayer-Hawkins Cemetery, Crepeault Road.  

In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Andy Dussault, Bryan LeBlanc, and Kenneth Robinson 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 9:03 AM.   

 

We discussed the removal of several large trees on the North side of the fence.  The concern is 

that they will continue to shed branches, and eventually fall into the cemetery, damaging the 

property and nearby memorials.  Ken agreed that he could take the trees down, likely in the fall. 

 

Andy moved to approve the tree removal.  Seconded by Bryan, and approved by both. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:13. 
 


